
COUNCIL – 16 December 2020 

PETITIONS 

A petition has been received from Change.Org.  The lead 

petitioners, Mr. Calvin Horner and Mrs Elif Toker-Turnalar, have 

3 minutes to address Council to present the following e-petition: 

We, the undersigned, being residents of Bishop’s Stortford and the 

local area, do call upon East Herts District Council to:  

1) Halt the development generally known as Old River Lane 

(ORL), and  

2) Publish the business case for ORL, and 

3) Organize a Full Public Consultation, to be run over several 

weeks, with the Residents and Businesses in Bishop’s 

Stortford, in order to ascertain the community’s views on the 

whole ORL scheme. 


